
Turtle    

Class: 

 

Miss Ann  &  Miss Linda 
    
 November is here and 

we are so thankful for the 

many blessings God has giv-

en us.  We will be asking all 

our families to help us with 

our November bulletin board 

by sending in a family pic-

ture.  We love to hear the 

children share stories about 

their families with each other.  

Please feel free to stop in and 

see our family picture board, 

as it will put a smile on your 

face! 

 We begin scissor skills 

this month.  The children will 

have many opportunities to 

practice this skill as we pre-

pare projects this month, but 

a word of caution...sometimes 

their zeal leads to a new self 

inflicted “haircut”!  

 The letter T, L, I, S 

and their corresponding 

sounds will be our focus this 

month.  Turkeys, leaf prints, 

and squirrels will be just a 

few of the projects we will do 

together to reinforce alpha-

bet awareness and build ap-

propriate skills.  We will con-

tinue with pre-math skills us-

ing numbers 1 through 5, 

one to one correspondence 

and rote counting.   Our 

Thanksgiving Feasts will be 

held at the end of the 

month and more infor-

mation will follow soon. 

 Parent-Teacher con-

ferences are being held this 

month.  A sign-up sheet will 

be posted outside our class-

room so that you may choose 

and day and time convenient 

for you.   We will try to ac-

commodate you if you need  

a certain time to meet or 

speak by phone.  Thank you!   

Important Dates &  

Reminders 
11/1        December Tuition Due  

11/6-15   Parent /Teacher  

    Conferences   

11/16       Kindergarten P/T 

     Conferences  

11/17      Christmas Shoebox  

                    Drop-off Deadline  

11/20-21 Thanksgiving  

     Dinners 

11/23-24 SCHOOL CLOSED 

                    Thanksgiving Holiday 
 

Leaping Frog Class:                 

Miss Chrissy  & 

           Miss Gabby 
 We could not be 

more proud of our little tad-

poles as we watch them ad-

just to their new environ-

ment and advance in their 

learning skills.! Thanks to all 

who helped with the snacks 

for our amazing Fall Cele-

bration.  

 This month we will 

be learning about shapes 

and continue learning about 

numbers.  We will be prac-

ticing fine motor skills as we 

cut, glue, paint, color and 

trace our worksheets.  We 

will also be learning to spell 

our names and recognize 

the letters in them.  

 Our Bible theme this 

month is “God Cares About 

Us”, and the children will 

discover how God loves and 

cares for them as we teach 

from our Bible stories; “The 

Lost Sheep”, “The Lost Son”, 

“Feasts and Special Guests” 

and “Gabriel Comes to 

Mary”.   

 Our music theme is  

“Music is Movement” and 

the children will  be express-

ing rhythm with their body 

movement and will be de-

veloping body control and 

imagination.   

    November 2017 at Joyful Noise             

Theme: God Cares About Us  

   
     “Whenever I am afraid, I will trust in You.” 
                    Psalm 56.3 
  

           Music Theme: Music is Movement 

Teddy Bear 

    Class: 

Miss Greta & 

        Miss Wendy  
  
 This month holds 

many fun activities and new 

things to learn for our Teddy 

Bears.  We will begin intro-

ducing shapes this month 

and learning about them by 

looking at books about 

shapes.  We will be learning  

our numbers, being able to 

recognize them and able to 

count our objects.   

 We will be learning  

about thankfulness as we 

read from our Bible stories 

how God has made us spe-

cial and shows His care for 

us just like those people in 

our stories.  We are so look-

ing forward to our Thanks-

giving Feasts on the 20th 

and 21st of this month.  We 

will be learning some 

Thanksgiving songs and fin-

gerplays to help us remem-

ber what happened on that 

1st Thanksgiving.  We will 

make “thankful turkeys” to 

decorate our classroom and 

for you to use at your 

Thanksgiving table! 

 Parent-Teacher con-

ferences will be held this 

month and we are looking 

forward to meeting with 

each of you.  There will be a 

sign-up sheet on the bulletin 

board above the sign-in  

table.   

 You may be hearing  

some Christmas songs from 

our Teddy Bears as we begin 

to practice for our upcoming 

Christmas Concert. We are 

very busy bears!!! 



Kindergarten: 

Miss Kim  

  

  

 

 

 We have had a great 

second month of Kindergarten 

and the students are doing such 

a wonderful job in class!   

 We have a lot of excit-

ing things happening in Kinder-

garten this month.  The end of 

the first marking period is  

November 10th.  Look for your 

child’s report card in the folders 

that day.  Our Parent/Teacher 

Conferences will be held on  

November 16th.  Lastly, our 

Thanksgiving Feast will be on 

Tuesday, November 21st.  

 In our reading class, 

everyone is doing such a great 

job sounding out words and 

reading.  Please remember to 

read with your child as much as 

you can to help them improve 

their skills.  We will continue to 

learn new word families this 

month and will learn the sight 

words: “too”, “do”, “said”, “are”, 

“go”, “you”, “and”, and “on”.  

 In Math we will look at 

our numbers 1-15, discuss 

counting strategies, introduce 

ten frames and solve story prob-

lems.   During Bible time, we will 

be covering the stores listed 

below and talking about how we 

can love others like Jesus loves 

us.   
Follow along  

in your Bibles  

at home.... 

 

 

Pre-school: 

 
11/6   The Lost Sheet p. 391 

11/13 The Lost Son  pp. 397-404   

11/20  Thanksgiving week 

11/27  Gabriel Comes to Mary  

                pp. 266-270 

 

Kindergarten:  

 
11/6   Joseph   

11/13     Esther  

11/20  The First Thanksgiving  

11/27     The Angels Announce  

       Baby Jesus  

  

Smiley Face 

Class: 

Miss Barbara &  

Miss Linda  

 We have a lot to be 

thankful for in the Smiley 

Face Class.  We have a busy 

month ahead.  

 On Monday, Novem-

ber 20th and Tuesday, No-

vember 21st, we will enjoy our 

traditional Thanksgiving 

Feasts.  A sign-up sheet will 

be posted for helpers and 

desserts.  Look for a Scholas-

tic book order later this 

month to prepare for the holi-

day season.  Please check 

your child’s extra clothing.  

Make sure they are seasonal-

ly appropriate.  Also, remem-

ber to prepare your child for 

the playground...coats, mit-

tens and hats as needed.  

 Parent Conferences 

will be held on Wednesday, 

November 8th.  Please sign 

up for a conference.  We look 

forward to learning more 

about your child and sharing 

his/her progress.  

 This month we will 

cover letters Rr, Tt, and Gg.  

We will focus on shapes and 

Thanksgiving too, as we 

make a rocket, red race car, 

rabbit, shape train, triangle 

fish, gum ball machine and 

golf ball painting.  We will 

make a turkey hat, a turkey 

placemat and learn a Thanks-

giving song for our Feasts.  

Enjoy this Thanksgiving 

month with family & friends!

  
Church Information  

Joyful Noise is sponsored 

by Calvary Chapel of Marlton.  All 

are welcome to join us for our Sun-

day service at 10:00 AM.  Nursery 

care and Sunday School are provid-

ed during the service.  

 Calvary Chapel of Marlton 

has their own FM radio station, 

Hope-FM 90.5 & 94.9. Please tune 

in 24 hours a day to hear the very 

best in Christian music and Bible 

teaching programs.                                                                     

Shining Star 

Class: 

Miss Theresa  

&   Miss Laura  

 November...a time to 

be thankful to God for all the 

many blessings He sends our 

way each day.  We are so 

thankful to have the privilege 

of teaching and caring for 

your children during this pre-

school year!  We hope to wa-

ter the seeds of thankfulness 

in your child’s heart and help 

them to look for things for 

which to be thankful.   

 This month we will 

focus on the letters Rr, Tt, Gg 

and the concept of shapes.  

We have some fun projects to 

correspond to these letters 

including a name rocket ship, 

a rectangular robot and a 

gumball machine.  We will 

also be hard at work prepar-

ing for our Thanksgiving Feast 

being held on Monday, No-

vember 20th and Tuesday, 

November 21st.  We will be 

making our own place mats 

and turkey hats to wear.  A 

sign-up sheet will be posted 

asking for parent helpers to 

send in cookies for these 

special days.   

 Reminding you of the 

need for weather appropriate 

clothing for our outside play.  

 We will be sending 

out information regarding a 

pre-Christmas book order.  

 May you and your 

family enjoy a season of 

thankfulness and see God’s 

goodness in big and small 

ways.  We are thankful you 

have chosen Joyful Noise!  
  


